
SAN FRANCISCO 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

October 25, 2016 

Ms. Angela Calvillo, Clerk 
Board of Supervisors 
City and County of San Francisco 
City Hall, Room 244 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

1650 Mission St. 
Suite 400 
San Francisco, 
CA 94103-2479 

Reception: 
415.558.6378 

Fax: 
415.558.6409 

Planning 
Information: 
415.558.6377 

Re: Transmittal of Planning Department Case Number 2014.0556GPA to the Board of Supervisors: 
Updating the Transportation Element and the Urban Design Element of the General Plan to 
reflect the City's Vision Zero Policy. 
Planning Commission Recommendation: Approval 

Dear Ms. Calvillo, 

On October 20, 2016, the San Francisco Planning Commission (hereinafter "Commission") conducted a 
duly noticed public hearing at a regularly scheduled meeting to consider the proposed Ordinance which 
the Commission initiated on July 7, 2016. The proposed Ordinance would amend the Transportation 
Element and the Urban Design Element of the General Plan. 

The proposed amendments are not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines Section 15060(c) and 15378 
because they do not result in a physical change in the environment. 

At the October 201h hearing, the Commission voted to recommend approval of the proposed Resolution. 

Please find attached documents relating to the Commission's action. If you have any questions or require 
further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 

nning 

Attachments (one copy of the following): 
Planning Commission Resolution No. 19758 
Draft Ordinance (signed to form) 
Planning Commission_ Executive Summary for Case No. 2014.0556GPA 

www.sfplanning.org 
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